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THE 

(F)AMILY (A)FFAIRS (N)EWSLETTER

FORWARD THIS OR PASS IT AROUND 

TO AS MANY GLBTI-FAMIL Y MEMBERS AS POSSIBLE. 

THE MORE FOLKS WHO TAKE PART, THE BETIER. 

1 JUNE 2007 

NEWSLETTER NEWS, NOTES & REMINDERS: 

(NEWS #1 :) Results of the FAN poll: Should The FAN refocus its geographical coverage so that it includes only notices from 
Waterville northwards and eastwards? The results were: 74% said YES, refocus. 4% said NO, leave it the same. 22% said DO 
WHATEVER IS BEST FOR YOU. See the ANNOUNCEMENTS category for details about upcoming changes. 

(NEWS #2:) Proud Lesbians of Poverty . A new web group is starting up. Check out the WEB BASED MAINE GLBT 
LISTSERVES & EMAIL LISTS category. 

(NOTES #1 :) Diversity Week schedule. Northern Maine Pride (NMP), Shaw House, and Eastern Maine Aids Network 
(EMAN) have joined together to support this years Northern Maine Pride Diversity Week. This fun-filled week promises to be an 
event you should not miss out on. This is a time for the community to join together in celebration and support these great causes. 
Check out the remaining Diversity Week events below at JUN 1 and JUN 2. 

(NOTES #2:) GLBTI Youth Support. For some reason, l've just realized how much stuff EMAN is presently doing for young 
GLBTI folks. They've got three different groups going! Check out the BANGOR OUTRIGHT, the OUTRAGEOUSL Y 
SUPPORTIVE, and the SAFER listings in the EVENTS (ONGOING) category for more details. 

(REMINDERS #1 :) Vou can help the newsletter by sending me notices of upcoming GLBTl-related activities that you hear about in 
your area. Trust me, 1 would rather receive the same notice from 8 people than have everyone assume that I know about it and 
miss the chance to tell other GLBTI family members. Email me_gress@gwi.net 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

This category is for non-social notices about GLBTI community members that you think other GLBTI community members might 
like to know about ... things /ike: births, deaths, adoptions, comm;tments, graduations, promotions, new jobs, awards, shows, 
ongoing classes, trying-to-start-a-group, etc. 

1. Results of The FAN poil. By about 3 to 1 folks were clearly in favor of a new focus. So ... the new demarcation line for the
FAN's coverage area will be a line that goes from Camden, to Waterville, to Skowhegan, to Oover-Foxcroft, to Brownville
Junction, to the Penobscot County Line, then straight up to include Aroostook County. Anything east of that demarcation
line can now be included in regular FAN coverage; anything west of it can only be included if it's a "special" event or if it would
logically fit into one of the other categories. 1 reserve the right to either reject or accept a posting from outside the area.

Sorne folks asked if I could at least include links to GLBTI events calendars or newsletters in southern Maine. 1 will try to do that 
as I become aware of them. Th ose links will be listed in the WEB BAS ED MAINE GLBT LISTSERVES & EMAIL LISTS category, 
so check it out to see what's available. 
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